From: nanlonlabadie
To: Jana Nethercott
Subject: water and sewer rates
Date: May 10, 2021 9:03:42 PM

Looking at my January water bill from 2019 which was \$137.83 and my February 2021 water bill which was \$193.50. I am very concerned if all my utility bills went up this much it would be a major financial crunch. Currently Port Stanley in Central Elgin are going through a situation were the residents are being overwhelmed with huge increases in water rates to cover upgrades for future land development and I am very concerned that is happening in this area. Perhaps West Elgin needs to reevaluate certain projects and spend the money on sewer upgrades and not just keep increasing rates. A more gradual rate increase would be alot easier to afford.

Thanks

Lonnie Labadie

Sent from my Galaxy